
Hankmargeson2011 

replied 
Sun, 24 Nov 2024 at 12:15 PM 
  

To:"anuevacamina@gmail.com" <anuevacamina@gmail.com>, "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hello, 

I have amended the walk piece expense and filed an amended July C-4 report to reflect the number of 

walk pieces that were purchased.  

As far as showing a negative balance, that's reflective of all expenses and contributions reported.  

Sincerely, 

Hank Margeson 
425-765-6975 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13056981192

